
 

 
 
 
24 March 2020  

 
 
Dear Parent 

As you know, all junior pupils take part in daily reading practice to work towards their Accelerated 
Reader target. Every pupil is encouraged to read for 30 minutes per day and book quizzes are then 
taken during school hours to measure reading progress. In light of the current exceptional 
circumstances we propose to allow pupils to quiz from home on a temporary basis. This will allow 
pupils to continue to read for pleasure and work towards their targets. 

To ensure reading completed at home during this time is both accurate and meaningful please 
ensure that; 

 Students use www.arbookfinder.co.uk to check if the book they are reading has a quiz. (all 
school Library books are clearly labelled) 

 Check that the book is suitable for their reading level. (Recorded in English workbooks or 
available on their Accelerated Reader homepage) 

 Try to ensure that any quizzing is completed without help.  

To access their Accelerated Reader account at home, students will need to log into My-School – click 
on View All and then select Custom where they will find the link to our school account. All pupils 
must follow this link. Usernames and passwords will not work if they simply search for Accelerated 
Reader. In the event of any password difficulties at home, please contact the class teacher via 
Google Classroom. 

Further information is available from this link http://www.renlearn.co.uk/parent-resources/reading-
literacy/ . 

 

Mr Brian McMillan  
Asst. Librarian 
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